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Jurjevic, Dijana (SEN)

From: Rosalind Byass [rosbyas@netconnect.com.au]
Sent: Thursday, 17 November 2005 4:13 PM

To: EET, Committee (SEN)

Subject: About a Nuclear Waste Dump

Dear Senators. : :
We are gravely concerned about the proposal to rush legislation to enable the dumping-of Nuclear Waste on
the home of an aboriginal community in the Northern Territory. The move would be a frank breach of yet
another promise made to the NT that 'no Nuclear Waste Dump would be imposed on them'.

It is also repeats the betrayal of promises to indigenous Australians.

No-one wants a Nuclear Waste dump near them. Such dumps remain a chronic and constant threat {o safety
for the whole environment- forever. Persuing nuclear fuel is developing a dangerous inheritance for all.
However in this case Aboriginal folk are the first to be affected. Think again and put effort into reducing fuel
consumption accross the board.

Rosalind Byass Convenor Friends of the Earth Stawell 3380.
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